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Rawdon, November 26th, 2021 

Holidays at CH Heather 

Dear Madam: 

Dear Sir: 

Despite the pandemic and the restrictions, a Christmas party will take place for residents. A special 

meal will be served per unit, at lunchtime in the Agora room with DJ Rémi at the animation. 

Unit 1: December 07th, 2021 

Unit 2: December 08th, 2021 

Unit 3: December 14th, 2021 

Unit 4: December 15th, 2021 

We are awaiting directives from public health on whether families will be able to attend this occasion. 

We will contact you if this is the case. 

If you want to get together as a family, we invite you to reserve a room. We have the Agora room with 

a maximum of 10 people and the family room with a maximum of 8 people. All reservations must be 

made with the receptionist. 

NEW THIS YEAR! Go to the Agora room where you will have the opportunity to take a family photo in 

an appropriate setting. 

Santa Claus will come on December 24th, 2021 to distribute a gift to all residents. 

Now that visitors can come into our center, you will have the chance to give a gift to your loved one 

during your visit. Running out of ideas? You can contact the leisure and entertainment service and 

Brigitte will help you find the perfect gift: 

Email: loisirs.rawdon@groupesantearbec.com 

Telephone: 450 834-3070, extension 1015. 

No gifts will be accepted at reception or at the leisure department for delivery. 

We are counting on your precious collaboration so that each resident will experience a magical day 

in the joy and pleasure of the Holiday Season. 

We wish you a Happy Holiday Season! 


